
      
04 December 2015 

 
MEMORANDUM 
From: Commanding Officer, S.S. LANE VICTORY DIVISION 
To    All Hands 
 
Subj: TENTATIVE DRILL SCHEDULE 2016 
 
1. Aboard S.S. LANE VICTORY, we drilling every 2nd Saturday and 4th 
Saturday/Sunday of the month. Below are the days of our monthly 2016 Drill 
Schedule which is subject to change (Based on the availability of the ship 
and other reasons): 
     
    09JAN (0800 – 1600) Bring Lunch    23JAN (0800) – 24JAN (1530) $25.00     
 
    13FEB (0800 – 1600) Bring Lunch    27FEB (0800) – 28FEB (1530) $25.00     
 
    12MAR (0800 – 1600) Bring Lunch    26MAR (0800) – 27MAR (1530) $25.00     
 
    09APR (0800 – 1600) Bring Lunch    23APR (0800) – 24APR (1530) $25.00     
 
    14MAY (0800 – 1600) Bring Lunch    28MAY (0800) – 29MAY (1530) $25.00     
 
    11JUN (0800 – 1600) Bring Lunch    25JUN (0800) – 26JUN (1530) $25.00 
 
    09JUL (0800 – 1600) Bring Lunch    23JUL (0800) – 24JUL (1530) $25.00 
 
    13AUG (0800 – 1600) Bring Lunch    27AUG (0800) – 28AUG (1530) $25.00 
 
    10SEP (0800 – 1600) Bring Lunch    24SEP (0800) – 25SEP (1530) $25.00 
 
    08OCT (0800 – 1600) Bring Lunch    22OCT (0800) – 23OCT (1530) $25.00 
 
    12NOV (0800 – 1600) Bring Lunch    26NOV (0800) – 27NOV (1530) $25.00 
 
    10DEC (0800 – 1600) Bring Lunch       
 
2. Officers and Cadets are required to maintain 80% of drill attendance. 
If because of circumstances beyond your control you must miss a drill or 
unit activity it is your responsibility to notify the appropriate person 
and get permission from the Commanding Officer. Only the Commanding 
Officer can approve an excuse. It is your responsibility to find out what 
you missed and to stay up-to-date on unit drill dates and activities.  
 
If an Officer must miss a drill or unit function they will contact: 

a) CDR. Freddy Rodriguez, USPHS at 310-387-0195 
 
If a Cadet must miss a drill or unit function they will contact: 

a) CPO Cameron Brewer, NSCC 714-732-4503 
b) CDR. Freddy Rodriguez, USPHS at 310-387-0195  
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3. For a list of Winter/Spring/Summer trainings go to: 
http://homeport.seacadets.org/display/AdvanceTraining/Advanced+Training+Sc
hedules 
 
Once you have found a training you want to attend and are qualified to 
attend contact ENS. Richard Covington, NSCC and send him the details of 
the training. You can contact him by email: rkcovington@gmail.com or 
call 310-339-8890. 
 
4. Officers and Cadets are required to keep the division up-to-date on any 
changes of personnel information. You can do this by sending out a mass 
text to all Division Senior Leadership: 
 

1. CDR. Freddy Rodriguez, USPHS (CO) 310-387-0195 
2. ENS. Jose Gaytan, NSCC (XO) 909-296-0515 
3. ENS. Richard Covington, NSCC (ADMIN) 310-339-8890 
4. CPO. Cameron Brewer, NSCC (DIVO) 714-732-4503 
5. SN. Charles Curtice, NSCC (LPO) 310-408-8258 
6. SA. Ashley Ramirez, NSCC (MAA) 323-350-8169 

 
5. The enrollment fee is now $245 per each new recruit. As an incentive, 
the Recruit Three => Get a Training Free continues. The re-enrollment fee 
when your ID card expires is still $100. This must be paid the month 
before your ID expires. 
 
6. Each Sea Cadet is required to complete courses for advancement. Please 
visit:  
http://homeport.seacadets.org/display/CadetAdvance/Correspondence+Courses  
 
For new Sea Cadets, you start with the Basic Military Requirements Course 
(NAVEDTRA 14325).  
 
Each Navy League Cadet is required to complete courses for advancement. 
Please visit: 
http://homeport.seacadets.org/display/CadetAdvance/NLCC+Syllabus  
 
For new Navy League Cadets, you start with Part 1: NLCC Apprentice Cadet. 
 
Any questions or guidance, please check with your CPO or LPO for help. 
After completing a course, please email your answers to ENS. Covington at 
(rkcovington@gmail.com) for grading.   
 
7. We continue to produce quality cadet but we need your help to reach our 
goal of 30. Let’s make it happen in 2016! Any questions, please call me at 
310-387-0195 (mobile). 

                                     
 

Freddy Rodriguez 
CDR MC (FMF) USPHS 
Commanding Officer 
    

cc: unit file 
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